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Center for Disability & Access
September Events

e Self Advocacy Workshop - Monday, September 23rd, from 5:30 — 6:30 pm in the Union Den.
Learn how to advocate for yourself in the post-secondary setting.
e Disability Employment Month - Join us in celebrating this October!


https://editor.e2ma.net/app2/templates/preview_iframe/1747454/
https://editor.e2ma.net/app2/templates/preview_iframe/1747454/

Learn about Vocational Rehabilitation on October 1st, Financial Wellness Workshop on
October 2nd, and a panel discussion on Navigating Disability in the Workplace on October 3rd.
Check out our website or socials for more information! If you would like to submit questions for
the panel please click here.

If you need accommodations for any CDA events, please email Shalyse.McKnight@utah.edu.

Eye to Eye Program

Do you have an interest in connecting to your community and helping neurodivergent learners? We
are excited to participate in the Eye to Eye program that helps connect U of U student mentors with
elementary aged neurodivergent learners by participating in a weekly art room. The school-based
program is designed to build critical social emotional skills that improve the educational experience
and outcomes of students who learn differently. We are currently seeking Chapter Leaders to lead
the art rooms as well as Mentors. Program starts in January but training to be held in the fall. To
learn more contact Shalyse.McKnight@utah.edu.

Let us know!

We want your input on future events! Please complete an anonymous survey to let us know what
events you would like to see from the Center for Disability and Access. The survey can be found
here.

Follow us on social media to get updated information and see what other fun events we have
planned this year at @uofu_disability_center.



https://utahsa.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_9uBGFZlSVo7e0Oa
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https://www.instagram.com/uofu_disability_center/

Exam Scheduling

During our office relocation and to help make testing go smoothly:

Students - schedule ALL exams and quizzes taken with CDA as early in the semester as possible.
Be sure to check your email for exam locations.

Faculty - please enter ALL exam and quiz dates by the end of the 3rd week of the semester (you
do not have to upload your exams until closer to the exam date).

Exams will be proctored by CDA in the usual manner.

Temporary Office
Visit us in our temporary office!
Student Services Building, Suite 65
Phone: 801-581-5020
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